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Hello,

Iwas very upset to hear about possible plans to demolish the site where tri yoga is in Primrose Hill for the
purpose of building residential homes. I have been doing yoga at Tri yoga for years and my son used to have
lesscns there with his friends who live in the area. Regular users of Tri Yoga also frequent the local shops
and cafes, sothis will also mean a loss to them

If plans go shead, this will be a great loss to the community in Primrose Hill and beyond.



